
From: abboud mona
To: Rosanna DeFrancesca
Cc: Clerks@vaughan.ca
Subject: [External] RIO CAN
Date: December-06-22 9:53:07 AM

Dear Mrs DeFrancesca,

It has come to our attention that the owner of rio can on hwy 7 /400 would like to build a distributing amount of
condos and destroy a shopping hub and extremely popular entertainment district for Vaughan. 

First and foremost - traffic traffic traffic !! What the hell are they thinking ???? I guess $$$$ is all they are thinking
about .

I’m disturbed that they would consider removing such a buzzing shopping hub from Vaughan . We shop there
multiple times per week. We enjoy evening dinners at Earls , jack Astors, Moxies , shoeless joes and much more .

This will affect business in the area and people are less likely to visit the area. 

The colossus movies theaters - iconic to Vaughan !!! We have nothing left but stupid traffic and condos everywhere
.

This needs to be stopped !!! This is wrong and not good for the economic success of our city .

Please have my voice heard .

Thank you
Mona O’Leary

Sent from my iPhone
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